
ROBERT J. PELLATT 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 

Mr. D.M. Masuhara 
Vice President 
Legal and Regulatory Affairs 
BC Gas Utility Ltd. 
1111 West Georgia Street 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6E4M4 

Dear Mr. Masuhara: 

LETTER NO. L-33-94 

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250 

VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3 
TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700 

BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385 

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102 

November 8, 1994 

Re: BC Gas Utility Ltd. 
Application - Approval of Interruptible Gas Cost Changes - Order No. E-13-94 

Further to your October 21, 1994 letter advising the Commission of Interruptible Gas Cost Changes 
resulting from Commission Order No. E-13-94, the Commission has reviewed the calculations for new 
gas prices effective November 1, 1994 for Rate Schedules 7, 8 and 10 in the Lower Mainland, Inland and 
Columbia service areas and confirms BC Gas' calculations in the application. 

Please file amended Gas Tariff rate sheets for the rate schedules approved, outlining the winter and 
summer gas prices in accordance with the calculations submitted. 

Yours truly, 

obert J. Pellatt 

RJP/yk 

BCG/Cor/L-33-94-PropCostsRS7 ,8& 1 0 


